
Genevieve’s Helping Hands, Inc 
providing	resources	for	young	women	with	breast	cancer

You’re Invited 

Please Join us for a Luncheon 
to Commemorate a new North Carolina Proclamation

“Recognizing the Unique Challenges Faced 
by Young Mothers with Breast Cancer”

   
    When:   Friday, August 18, 2017 

Where:  The Clara McLean House
      20 First Village Drive
      Pinehurst, NC  28374

Time: 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM

A representative from the Governor’s office will read the proclamation

There will be a Panel Discussion highlighting the challenges 
faced by young mothers in treatment for breast cancer 

RSVP using the email link or call Anne Rickmeyer (516) 500-3702    


